
December 10, 2024 
  
Dear Parents of December Graduates, 
 
Seniors graduating after their seventh semester of high school may purchase their school-assigned iPad at a 
price of $100.00. The purchase price includes the iPad, cable, charging block, and case. Lost/damaged cases or 
accessories will not be replaced.   
 
iPad purchases must be made by December 19, 2024. All payments via cash, check, or charge, must be com-
pleted through the school’s cashier.  All outstanding school obligations must be met before the iPad purchase 
can
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